APPENDIX A

Jo Friend

From: Miryam Eastwell

Sent: 08 February 2021 16:29

To: Jo Friend

Subject: Representatives of other bodies
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Jo

Here is my input for the reprentatives of other bodies item for the next full council meeting.

| attended a virtual meeting of the EVDB on Monday 8th February. There was a review of the policy documents and
the treasurer gave a reort of the accounts which are in a healthy position.
It was decided that driving will not be resumed until the Covid 19 situation is clearer.

Miryam Eastwell

The contents of this message and any attachments to it are confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have
received this message in error, please delete it from your system and advise the sender. The information
attachments and opinions in this email are those of its author and do not necessarily represent those of Earley Town
Council.




